
Subject: Fwd: Historic Core B.I.D Property Owner Assoc, Inc. (BAVN Co. ID# 80684) - SDO Needed
From: Avak Sarafian
Date: 03/09/2016 01:04 PM
To: Blair Besten
CC: Kevin Ocubillo <Kevin.Ocubillo@lacity.org>

Good Afternoon Blair and Kevin,

Public Works rejected my attempt to file an exemption from the Slavery Disclosure Ordinance on behalf of your organization. 
They are implying that the exemption can only be granted for 501c3 non profits and not 501c6 non profits.

Please complete the enclosed SDO Affidavit and upload it to your LABAVN account.  When it's done, please let me know so
that I can notify Public Works.

Thanks,
Avak S.
213-978-1087

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Ramon Yeh <ramon.yeh@lacity.org>
Date: Wed, Mar 9, 2016 at 11:33 AM
Subject: Historic Core B.I.D Property Owner Assoc, Inc. (BAVN Co. ID# 80684) - SDO Needed
To: Avak Sarafian <avak.sarafian@lacity.org>

Hi Avak,

The above organization was formed under code section 501(c)(6) - Other Non-Profits, and not 501(c)(3) - Charitable Organizations.  Therefore, the
statutory exemption would not apply in this case.  Please request the above contractor to complete the SDO and upload it into BAVN.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

-- 

Ramon C. Yeh
Contract Compliance Analyst
City of Los Angeles, Public Works
Bureau of Contract Administration/EEOE
1149 S. Broadway, Ste. 300
Los Angeles, CA 90015
Phone: (213) 847-2647 / Fax: (213) 847-2777
ramon.yeh@lacity.org


